
Public Services Library Board Report-July 2017 

 

Our circulation desks and book drop are in the final stages of construction.  Staff has adapted well and 

are looking forward to the final product.  Our circulation supervisor Jason Giang has been a tremendous 

help in arranging the temporary circulation stations including the technology needs to keep both 

stations operational. 

We are entering the final months of our budget year and Marci has kept selectors up to date with 

available funds and final dates for book orders.  Marci is working with Ingram as a new vendor for library 

materials.   

Susan is wrapping up the summer conversation ESL program and fall registration will begin September 

12th.  Susan has applied for a $1,000 grant from the Collin County Adult Literacy Council.  With these 

funds we plan to implement an ESL book club for spring 2018.  Larry continues his monthly computer 

classes this summer at the McKinney Senior Center and will teach our fall computer classes beginning 

September 9th. 

The city recently adopted a new volunteer program, Voly.org.  All applications, background checks and 

job descriptions are online.  Elfi has contacted all our volunteers notifying them of the change and the 

need to create accounts to continue with the volunteer program.  Our shelvers and couriers continue to 

keep pace with our busy summer traffic. 

  


